From: I

Sent: 23 January 2021 18:43
To: localplan
Subject: Proposed development of Gala Policies

CAUTION: External Email

Please please leave these beautiful natural woods alone,full of age old trees and an abundance of wildlife,we
the people of Galashiels deserve this peaceful location,to enjoy and do not want or need property developers
,who only work for their own gains,ramping a road through the place .I trust u take note of the many
objections,sincerely Mora Hogg



